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I lost my home in Paradise,Ca in November 2018 due to fire caused by P.G.&E. I 

relocated to Harbor,Oregon June of 2019. I am a member of a lawsuit against 

P.G.&E. It is unfair to pay any taxes on money that I may receive from this lawsuit. 

The purpose of any compensation from said lawsuit is to help us restore ourselves 

back to a standard of living before the fire happened. If the IRS and State 

government take any taxes from our settlements that will make it harder to begin to 

rebuild our way of life. 

Please pass this Bill in order that I can continue to moved forward with my life 

comfortably and safely. 

Thank you 

Erick Sill 


